
Emergency Meeting Minutes - September 6, 2013 - 5 :00 PM 

The Emergency meeting for the Town of Fowler to discuss the road 
work pavement was held on the above date with all members 
present. Also present was Town Clerk Sherrie Williams & 
Highway Superintendent Gary Williams. 

Supervisor Cappellino call the Emergency Meeting to order. He 
reported that the meeting was to discuss the paving prices. 

Superintendent Williams reported that the price for Barrett Paving 
Materials to pave 1 mile on the Chub lake Road & 2 miles on the 
Smith Road was $222,001.00 which would be done next week. The 
price for the County to pave 1 mile on the Chub lake Road & 2 
miles on the Smith Road was $212,014.00 which would be done in 
mid-October. After discussion, a motion was made by 
Councilperson Rick Newvine to hire the County to do the road 
pavement work & seconded by Councilperson Randy Durham. 
Roll call vote showed Michael Cappellino; Yes, Rick Newvine; 
Yes, Karen Simmons; Yes, Randy Durham; Yes, Natalie Spilman; 
Yes. All in Favor. MOTION CARRJED. 

A motion was made by Councilperson Rick Newvine to adjourn 
the meeting at 5:30 PM & seconded by Councilperson Randy 
Durham. Roll call vote showed Michael Cappellino; Yes, Rick 
Newvine; Yes, Karen Simmons; Yes, Randy Durham; Yes, Natalie 
Spilman; Yes. All in Favor. MOTION CARRIED. 

Michael Cappellino; Supervisor Sherrie Williams; Town Clerk 

Rick Newvine; Councilperson Randy Durham; Councilperson 

Karen Simmons; Councilperson Natalie Spilman; Councilperson 

10/4 Town of Fowler, NY




